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from: Susan Motte <susanmotte@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 11:33 PM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Jjillgeoffrey@aol.com
Subject: We need foot nursing care in Rhode Island

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

My name is Jill Motte and I live in North Kingstown, Rhode Island). 1 am writing to you today

about bill H6088 which allows a certified foot care nurse or a certified

foot care specialist to provide certain at-home foot care, including

routine foot and nail care including nail clipping. 1 support

this bill because foot care is important and was an essential part of my husband, Geoffrey Motte’s care. In short, we
need foot nurses in Rhode Island.

Thank you,
Jill Motte

Seeking Rl voter support, as well as statements from medical professionals serving Rl residents who can verify the
need for these services.

Foot care nurses bridge the gap of safe and expert routine foot care, especially for homebound and disabled
residents, with a focus on prevention, wellness and heaith maintenance.

Foot care nursing is not only important to the people receiving care as they "age in place", but it also provides
support and relief to family caregivers.

This bill will allow RI to join the rest of the country in supporting and embracing the Foot Care Nursing profession.
Your support can make a difference!
Tina McDonald BSN,RN,CFCN,CFCS

Foot Nurses of New England LLC
(formerly RI Foot Nurse)



